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From:  
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2024 10:45 PM
To: portfoliocommitee6@parliament.nsw.gov.au
Subject: Rozelle interchange

 
To the committee
I would like to draw to your intention the severe restriction to traffic flow that now happens
daily in Drummoyne, Traffic congestion has become intolerable since the recent changes
tunnel operation/ diversion commenced in Rozelle.
Before this year traffic volumes were heavy during peak hour , but have now become much
worse, particularly on the approach to Drummoyne from Gladesville Bridge.
I would strongly urge you to amend your present strategy, and make the necessary
changes to improve traffic flow to and from Victoria Rd.
 
Thanks & rgds
 

Drummoyne




